
  I think there should be some major re-writing of this bill. 
This would mean that a granfather/mother who live by 
themselves would be required to purchase a safe on the 
possibility their grandchildren may visit. It also does not 
take into account of juvenile burglery?  
   A alternative is a state dept offering free or cheap 
gunlocks to general public. I fully believe this bill should 
apply ONLY to parents or guardians of children. As 
responsible gun owners they should prevent unattended 
children from access to firearms. 
   Then there is the responsible use of firearms by minors. 
I grew up on a farm and was very proficient with firearm 
use. I shot competitive Trap by age of 10. I also used 
firearms for predators and pests. As I child I remember 
taking training courses even in the school. A simple class 
offered in school would be a far greater tool then another 
law. Knowledge and training are best tools and these 
could be offered to any who want it. 
   My final conclusion is this. Don't make arbitrary laws to 
substitute for common sense. Offer training for those who 
wish it and offer safety locks for those who need it.  


